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The ACC still exists, having taken a backseat since the Covid lockdown. It still has some funds.
These were used to back two community events in the last year, the Spring Flower Show and a
Shopping Coach to Norwich on the last Friday in November. Both were successful. It also provides a
license for any raffles and draws held in the two villages

The ACC also holds a separate fund to provide equipment for First Responders operating in the
three villages. Sadly the future of this volunteer help for local people is in question.

Jenny Tyson (chairman)




